Pravina Attwala

Subject: FW: [External] Minor Variance Application A134/21

From: MrLo Joseph

Sent: September-27-21 12:36 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment < CofA@vaughan.ca> **Subject:** [External] Minor Variance Application A134/21

Att: City of Vaughan

Office of the City Clerk Committee of Adjustment

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to support my neighbours Angelo and Marianne Montano. I have lived directly across the street from Angelo and Maryanne for the last thirty years. Recently they have constructed a swimming pool, and a cabana in their backyard; I must say that the backyard looks spectacular. It is very modern. It is an attractive recreation backyard area with a solid glass fencing. It is very, very nice. For many years I have observed Angelo work on his lawn, and garden area to his house with meticulous care. He enjoys keeping his grounds spotless, and beautifully looking. For many years the City of Vaughan has awarded him the Curb Appeal recognition that supports his beautifully looking lawn and flowers.

At any rate, I would like to say that Angelo and Mariannes addition to their home is 100% ok with me, and my family. We support the project 100% and wish him a lot of days of fun with it.

Sincerely,

Giuseppe Lo Schiavo 127 Antonella Cr.

Angelo and Maryanne's Neighbour.